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Early Childhood Preschool Fair on April 9

(Woodland, CA) — Are you looking for a preschool provider in Davis but aren’t sure where to start or
what information you need? Come to the Early Childhood Preschool Fair on April 9 from 9:00 a.m. to
11:00 a.m. at the Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library, located at 315 E. 14th Street in Davis.

All are welcome to attend this family friendly event and discover early childhood resources and support
services in Davis for children ages 0-5. Attendees will be able to speak with local childcare providers,
get information on different preschool programs and low-income options in the community, learn about
quality preschool and early literacy Kits, discover resources for families with special needs, and learn
what questions to ask when meeting potential providers. Everyone will receive a goody bag with a free
book and will be entered to win prize baskets with books, supplies and other fun and educational items.
In addition, there will be free activities for children and refreshments.

This free event will include the following local service agencies and programs: City of Davis; First 5
Yolo; Head Start; Yolo County Children’s Alliance; Help Me Grow; Shrimpy Kids Preschool,
Children’s Home Society; 211 Yolo; and more.

“It is important for parents to have the right information as they ready their children for preschool or
childcare,” says First 5 Yolo’s Early Learning Program Officer Regan Overholt. “We want to thank the
Yolo County Library and our community partners for their outstanding collaboration and we hope all
families come to this event to learn about the many early childhood services offered in the community.”

This event is sponsored by the Yolo County Library, First 5 Yolo, Yolo County Office of Education,
City of Davis, Help Me Grow and the Friends of the Davis Public Library. The Yolo County Library
supports the early education and growth of children and connects families with service agencies and
programs in the community. For more information about this event, contact Vaile Fujikawa at:
vaile.fujikawa@yolocounty.org or call: (530) 757-5597.

No reservations are required and all programs are free to attend. The Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch
Library is accessible for persons with disabilities. For more information about the Yolo County Library
visit:  www.yolocountylibrary.org or connect with the Library on Facebook at:
www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.
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